HEALTH DEPARTMENT LETTER

GOVERNMENT OF PALESTINE.

IN REPLY PLEASE QUOTE SENIOR MEDICAL OFFICER.
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH.

e HAIFA.

Description: Posted by registered mail from the Senior Medical Officer, Department of Health, Haifa,

Notes:
Price:

October 2, 1955, to Mr. Aharon Alfred Ticho, a farmer in Hadera, Palestine:

Since you have not done the anti malaria work, up to now, according to
the demand of the Department of Health as warned by O. M. 41 dated
20/4/39, you are requested to complete the work mentioned above
within three days from now. Otherwise, legal measures will be taken
against you by the Department of Health.

In order to get instructions on how to work this out, please refer

to Mr. Spielberg, the local sanitary advisor in the local council,
between the hours of 11-12 a.m.

Sincerely yours,
Dr. MD A. Malchi

On behalf of the Chief Physician
Haifa District
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